
The public is hereby notified that pursuant to the City of Worland 
Pretreatment Enforcement Response Plan and the Federal Code 
of Regulations, it has been determined that Admiral Beverage 
incurred three (3) significant noncompliance violations in 2022. 
The violations relate to monitoring and testing of its sewer out-
flow prior to its discharge into the Publicly Owned Treatment 
Works. These violations have not resulted in any damage to the 
system or environment and have been resolved.
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